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Training for Radio
Kielce
On  25  September  2023,  TPCoE
experts  conducted  a  training
event  for  employees  and
management  of  Radio  Kielce.
The event included a discussion of the recommended
course of conduct in the event of a terrorist incident,
including but not limited to a mass killer attack.

The meeting was also devoted to issues related to
building an organisation's security policy in the context
of current threat vectors,  including terrorist  threats.
The  training  discussed,  among  other  things,  issues
related to the vulnerability of people and facilities to
unauthorised intrusion.

The training is part of an ongoing awareness-raising
campaign by TPCoE, which fosters an increase in the
knowledge of regional radio station personnel about
threats to national security.
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